
Visit us on our website, 

                                                                                                                                                                           www.stthereseschool.com  

 or on face book, www.facebook.com/sttheresecatholic 

 

 

 December 20th to January 2nd  – NO SCHOOL – CHRISTMAS BREAK   
 

January 3rd, Wednesday – School Resumes – Full Day 
 

 January 4th, Thursday – Christmas Concert – 6:30 P.M. in the gym 

 

 

 

 

 In Case of Severe Weather, school closings will be announced on Channels 31, 9, 7, 4, and 2. The 

school’s website, and phone voicemail will be updated with the closure information and an e-mail/text will be 

sent to families.  If school is closed, be assured it is called with safety in mind for students, school staff and 

parents. 

 
 

ENCLOSURES IN THIS WEEK’S THURSDAY FOLDER: (any flyer enclosed with this newsletter that is not a St. Therese Flyer is not a St. Therese 

sponsored event). 

 

- January 2024 Calendar 

- January Lunch Menu 

- Christmas Concert Reminders 

 

 

 

 

 
 Assurance Statement of Compliance with the purposes of Title IX Education Act 

The Catholic schools of the Archdiocese, under the jurisdiction of the Archbishop, and at the direction of the Superintendent, attest that none of the Catholic schools discriminates on the basis of sex in its admission 

policies, its treatment of students or its employment practices. 

Notice of Student Non-Discrimination Policy 

The Catholic schools of the Archdiocese of Denver, under the jurisdiction of Archbishop Samuel J. Aquila, S.T.I. and at the direction of the Superintendent, state that all of their Catholic schools admit students of any race, 

color, national or ethnic origin to all the rights, privileges, programs and activities generally accorded or made available to students at the schools.  Furthermore, Archdiocesan schools admit handicapped students in accord 

with the policy on Admissions in the Archdiocese of Denver Catholic Schools Administrator’s Manual.  These schools do not discriminate on the basis of race, age, handicap, color, national or ethnic origin in the 

administration of their educational policies, employment practices, scholarship and loan programs, or athletic or other school administered programs. 

A Note from our Principal, Mr. Vaughan:  
 

Our students are hard at work preparing for this year’s Christmas concert!  For families who are 
new to St. Therese, we host our Christmas concert during the Christmas season, which begins on 
December 25th and goes through the Feast of the Baptism of Our Lord (January 7th).  Since we are 
on Christmas break when Christmas begins, this year’s concert will take place on Thursday, 
January 4th from 6:30 P.M. -7:30 P.M.  Attendance for all students is mandatory and absences 
will be counted against their music grade.  A huge thank you to our music teacher, Katie Gillett, 
for putting together a beautiful evening of authentically Catholic Christmas music! 
 

You are all in my prayers every day! 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

http://www.stthereseschool.com/
http://www.facebook.com/sttheresecatholic


Christmas Concert Reminders

Our Christmas concert is Thursday, January 4th. Participating in the Christmas concert 

represents the culmination of many weeks of work in music class and is a required part of your 

student’s grade. I will only excuse absences for families who are traveling and will not return to 

Denver by the 4th If your family cannot make it to the concert, you must email me at 

kgillett@stthereseschool.com by Tuesday, December 19th. I will provide a make-up assignment 

to your student when they return to school. 

All students must be in the gym by 6:15pm; the show will begin at 6:30pm. Please wear a clean 

school uniform. Your students are looking forward to singing for you!

Nuestro concierto de Navidad es el Jueves 4 de Enero! Participar en el concierto de Navidad 

representa la culminación de muchas semanas de trabajo en la clase de música y es una parte 

requerida de la calificación de su estudiante. Solo excusaré las ausencias de las familias que 

estén de viaje y no regresen a Denver antes del 4. Si su familia no puede asistir al concierto, 

debe enviarme un correo electrónico a kgillett@stthereseschool.com  antes del Martes 19 de 

Diciembre. Le proporcionaré una tarea de recuperación a su estudiante cuando regrese a la 

escuela.

Todos los estudiantes deben estar en el gimnasio a las 6:15 p. m.; el espectáculo comenzará a las 

6:30 pm. Por favor use el uniforme escolar limpio. ¡Tus alumnos están deseando cantar para ti!

Extra Credit Opportunity

Sunday December 10th – Ms. Gillett’s Choir Concert               

3:00pm at the Cathedral Basilica of the Immaculate Conception

Enter into the beauty of Advent in prayer and song with a program of Lessons and Carols 

presented by the Cathedral Choir. I would love to see your families there! This concert is free of 

charge. Attendance is optional; students who attend will receive extra credit in music class. 

Domingo 10 de Diciembre – Concierto del Coro de Srta. Gillett

3:00pm en la Catedral Basílica de la Inmaculada Concepción

Adéntrese en la belleza del Adviento en oración y canto con un programa de Lecciones y 

Villancicos presentado por el Coro de la Catedral. ¡Me encantaría ver a vuestras familias allí! Este 

concierto es gratuito. La asistencia es opcional; los estudiantes que asistan y se toman una foto en 

la catedral para mostrar a Srta. Gillett recibirán crédito adicional en la clase de música.



St. Therese Catholic Classical School
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